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Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 190902014
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ): 
… I note that future publication is not available until 25/07/19. This date has now passed. See page 2 paragraph 6 of your response dated the 22/05/2019. I would respectfully request you now send this data as it has now become available….
Your original request is as stated below:

How many prisoners have absconded from HMP Leyhill during 2017,2018, and 2019 to date.
How many of these prisoners who absconded are serving an IPP, ISPP, Lifer sentence.  
Your email has been handled as a request under the Freedom of Information Act. By way of clarification, please be informed that ISPP is the sentences of Imprisonment for Public Protection (IPPs) and as such are synonyms.
I can confirm MoJ holds the information you requested for absconds at HMP Leyhill broken down to show the numbers for IPP/ISPP and Lifer sentences. 

Further to data previously disclosed in our response under FOI 190425013, I have provided updated data covering the period 2017, 2018 and up to March 2019 in the attached excel spreadsheet.
Public protection is our top priority and we take any instance of absconding extremely seriously. While these incidents are rare, the majority of offenders are returned to custody very quickly. We work closely with the police to recapture offenders at large and investigate each of these incidents thoroughly to see what lessons can be learned.
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